
Congratulations to Paul Panneton.

I want to welcome Paul Panneton, the new Transportation Manager for Jay Peak.

PPaul, a native of Sherbrooke, Quebec now living in Newport Center, VT came to us after 
retirement from Molson Canada as the Chief of Distribution. Paul walked into my office 
back in the fall of 2022 looking for some employment. I’m not sure what he was looking 
for, but he was quickly scooped up as a shuttle driver. He obtained his CDL and was a 
fast learner when it came to the resort area and the guests we serve.

OOver the past winter, his professionalism and team spirit was apparent and his dedication 
to guest service superb. An avid skier, he worked part time as a ski instructor, having 
spent a lot of time skiing Jay Peak over the years. He quickly developed into a wonderful 
asset for our resort. 

When the Transportation Manager position became available, we knew Paul would be the 
best fit for the position. Paul is settling on now, making contacts around the resort and 
learning all there is about resort transportation, from guests to employees.

PPlease take a moment to welcome Paul to Jay Peak.

Tom Howell
Director of Administration
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